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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 8:08 AM
To: 'jentons1@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Number  20190071-WS
Attachments: water increase 1.odt

Good Morning, Mr. Carpenter. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190071, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: HJ Carpenter <jentons1@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 7:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Number 20190071‐WS 

 

February 18, 2020 

 

To: Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re Docket Number 20190071-WS 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

I am writing in opposition to the request of Deer Creek RV Golf & Country 
Club, Inc to raise water rates for residents more than three hundred 



2

percent, from $8.31 to $30.44 for usage of 2,000 gallons. Additionally, an 
increase of more than 40% is being requested for waste water, from $22.50 
to $32.31 related to the aforementioned usage. Moreover, it has come to 
our attention that the relatively new owners of Deer Creek have targeted 
water rates as an additional profit center. 

While increases of this magnitude are completely unfair and unreasonable, 
they would also be a significant imposition for residents, many of whom 
are well into their retirement years. 

I am not suggesting that a rate increase may be desired and/or necessary, 
however, it would appear that a more reasonable approach could be made in 
which an increase could be examined, justified, and if found to be 
necessary, spread over a protracted period of time. 

I look forward to your reply and thank you for your consideration in this 
matter. 

Respectfully, 

 

Horace Carpenter 

364 Birdie Drive 

Davenport, FL 33837 
 
 
 
 



February 18, 2020 
 
 
To:   Florida Public Service Commission 
 Office of Commission Clerk 
 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
 Tallahassee, FL   32399-0850 
 
 Re Docket Number 20190071-WS 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 I am writing in opposition to the request of  Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc 
to raise water rates for residents more than three hundred percent, from $8.31  to $30.44 for 
usage of  2,000 gallons.  Additionally,  an increase of more than  40% is being requested for waste 
water, from $22.50 to $32.31 related to the aforementioned usage.  Moreover, it has come to our 
attention that the relatively new owners of Deer Creek have targeted water rates as an additional 
profit center. 
 
  While increases of this magnitude are completely unfair and unreasonable, they would also 
be a significant imposition for residents, many of whom are well into their retirement years. 
 
 I am not suggesting that a rate  increase may be desired and/or necessary, however, it would 
appear that a more reasonable approach could be made in which an  increase could be examined, 
justified, and if found to be necessary, spread over a protracted period of time. 
 
 I look forward to  your reply and thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
       Respectfully, 
 
  
       Horace Carpenter 
       364 Birdie Drive 
       Davenport, FL  33837 
         
        




